

Attached is a very old post card sent to someone who is believed to be Carroll Lodegard. This post card was given to John Sykora III. The info sheet I have that was with it states:

"During a remodeling project, this post card was found in the wall of our bathroom. While the addressee is unclear, we think it was sent to Carroll Lodegard. In looking at our deed, he lived in our house circa 1920-1970.

I'm giving this to our neighbor John Sykora III, who we know is very active in the Rod and Gun Club, in the hopes he can present it to the club as a piece of historical evidence to the long success and history of your club.

Enjoy!

John and Tami Kiecker

Bloomer, Wis., Jan. 20, 1928

There will be a meeting of the Bloomer Rod and Gur Club at the American Legion rooms over the McMillan bakery, Bloomer, on Monday evening, Jan. 23, 1928, at 8:00 o'clock, P. M., at which time officers are to be elected for the coming year and matters of interest to the welfare of the community considered. You are cordially invited to attend this meeting, whether you are a member of the club or not.

Bloomer Rod and Gun Club